

T: 01865 749933 F: 01865 717314 E: stgregory@dbmac.org.uk

St Gregory the Great Catholic School

Cricket Road Oxford OX4 3DR

Principal: Dr M McCarthy



Year 6 Transfer and Induction Day Friday July 1st 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Transfer day is almost upon us, and final arrangements have been made for your child's induction to St Gregory the Great School.

Outlined below are the key timings and additional details for you and your child.

- 9.15 Arrival at St Gregory the Great School. All Year 6 students will go to the Main Hall. If you are dropping your child at school, please do so at the main gate or reception and guides will bring them to the hall.
- 2.30 Year 6 students will leave St Gregory's. If you are collecting your child, please wait in the main car park or at reception. Do make sure that your child knows the arrangements for the end of the day. For example if they are being collected, getting the bus or walking home.
- 3-5.30 Welcome Event for parents and carers in the Conference Room: Afternoon Tea will be served.

Additional information:

- Students should wear their Primary School uniform
- All students will need to bring a packed lunch
- If you have agreed for your child's biometric data (thumb print for restaurant) to be collected this will take place on the day.
- Students will have a tour of the school
- Students will take part in activities throughout the day including team building and games.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school on 01865 749933.

Best wishes and kind Regards

Mrs S Kallay
Transition Co-ordinator













